
The Northern Highlights
March 9 - 13, 2020



March 9 - 13, 2020: This Week’s Northern Highlights

Date Day Activities Coming Up: 

Monday, March 9 3 ● VIP Presentation (Grade 6)  
● March Break - March 16 - 

20 Tuesday, March 10 4 ● Scientists in the School 
(Grade 6) 

Wednesday, March 11 5

Thursday, March 12 1

Friday, March 13 2 ● Pizza Day! 



Registration Open for YRDSB’s Summer Institute
Online registration opens March 10th! 

Summer Institute offers academic, recreational and athletic programs and activities with intentional links to 
the Ontario Curriculum for students entering Senior Kindergarten to Grade 8. 

We are pleased to offer online registration this year.  Registration for Summer Institute will open on March 
10 at 4:00 pm. You can find information about Summer Institute and registration at www.yrdsb.ca

Families can also continue to register in person or by mail at Dr. Bette Stephenson Centre for Learning, 36 
Regatta Richmond Hill L4E 4R1. 

For more information about YRDSB Summer Institute, please email performanceplus.si@yrdsb.ca

We hope to see you at the Summer Institute. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/


Parenting Workshops at Wellington PS 
Wellington PS is hosting two parent evenings, and you’re invited!

Both sessions run from 7:00 - 8:30 pm at Wellington PS, and child minding is 
provided. 

March 31st with Zohar Fisilovici: Mindfulness and Emotional Regulation Techniques

April 7 with Carolyn Hadcock: Power of Nature to Heal Children

Please see the attached flyer for more information. The RSVP tear-off can be 
returned to NLPS, and we will communicate this information to our colleagues at 
Wellington. 



Parking Lot Safety 
Please exercise caution and respect, both when using the Kiss n Ride to drop off 
students, and when parking in the NLPS parking lot. Remember that cars may 
not be left unattended in the Kiss n Ride. When parking, please only park in 
marked/legal spots and always look carefully before moving your car. Safety is our 
number one priority!

We encourage students to walk to school when possible, as this option is 
healthier, more environmentally friendly, and helps to keep our parking lot less 
congested. 

Thank you for your support! 



Bus Loop Safety 
Please remember that our bus loop is reserved for buses and taxis that transport 
students. 

For student safety, it is very important that parents’ vehicles are not in the 
loop during arrival and dismissal time. If you are dropping your child off to the 
front door, it must be after 8:45. 

Please note that the bus loop is also a fire route. At no time should a vehicle be 
left unattended. 



Budget Consultation Process for Parents 
Between March 25 and March 31, York Region District School is inviting parents, 
guardians and community members to participate in its annual budget consultation 
process. The Board values parent input and encourages you to attend a 
consultation session. These sessions provide the Board with valuable information 
about how the community would like to see the school board budget allocated to 
better support student achievement and well-being. The results will be used to 
inform the 2020-21 school year budget allocation. 

Please see the attachment for additional information. 


